
 

The Organizing Committee would like to thank you for attending the Talking Tungsten Forum 

during the PDAC 2009.  Your support and attendance made it a success.  

Talking Tungsten attracted over 100 attendees, including representatives from investment 

houses, other tungsten companies, and private investors as well as attracted media attention.  

We wish to thank the industry experts, Chris Thompson (Haywood Securities) for presenting his 

detailed industry report on the supply/demand fundamentals of Tungsten, and David Coffin 

(Hard Rock Analyst Editor) for his knowledgeable market overview and positive forecast  for a 

bullish tungsten market.  And last but not least thank you to Nicole Adshead-Bell, VP 

Investment Banking, Haywood Securities Vancouver, for moderating the event. 

 The Organizing Commitee would like to thank our sponsors and media partners. We would also 

like to thank the following companies for helping consolidate the Tungsten Space: North 

American Tungsten, Geodex Minerals, Playfair Mining, Adex Mining, Golden Predator, 

Prospector Consolidated Resources, Sultan Minerals and Heemskirk Consolidated; without your 

support the event would not have been able to go ahead.  

To view the entire presentation as well as the video recording of the Talking Tungsten Forum, 

please click on the images below.  

The Organizing Commitee hopes to be able to host a follow up Talking Tungsten Forum in 

conjunction with the International Tungsten Industry Association Annual general Meeting that 

is scheduled to be held in Vancouver this September.   Please check the website regularly 

www.TalkingTungsten.com for updated information. 

We invite the attendees to share with us their experience and thoughts on the conference. Kindly 

email your comments to info@talkingtungsten.com.  

Yours Sincerely, 

The Talking Tungsten Organising Committee 

Liana Shahinian 

Toni Davies (nee Williamson)  

Christopher Anderson 


